
 

 

 

 

After 38 years in practice, I have decided to take a step back and dance into my golden years.  May 
25th, 2021 will be my last day before officially retiring. 
 
As many of you know Dr. Elizabeth Christiansen-Baron has been with the practice since 2011.  She 
has been in practice since 2003.  As of 2016, she has sold her office in Wauwatosa in order to focus 
on the ownership of Eye Care Vision Center.  I brought her into the practice because of her superior 
skills, compassion and I trust you will be in good hands with her at the helm. 
 
With this change comes a lot of new excitement into the office.  We have a whole new look and 
name, Reverie Optique.  She has brought in many unique frame styles and brands made in Italy, 
France and the U.S.  Quality customer service and products are always our top priority. 
 
Our excellent staff has remained the same and are ready to continue assisting you with all your eye 
care needs. 
 
Please accept my invitation to make your next appointment with Dr. Christiansen-Baron, as I know 
you will be very pleased with her care! 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
Drew J. Brooks, O.D. 
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